
 
April 27, 2022 

 
The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro                              The Honorable Kay Granger 
Chair                                                               Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations                   House Committee on Appropriations  
2413 Rayburn House Office Building             1026 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515                                             Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 

I am requesting funding for the Home Upgrades Program with Habitat for Humanity in fiscal 
year 2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Madison Heights, located at 300 West 
Thirteen Mile Road, Madison Heights, MI 48071. 
 
The funding would be used in partnership with Habitat for Humanity of Oakland County is to 
create a multi-faceted program that helps Madison Heights homeowners make home upgrades, 
such as furnaces, hot water heaters replacements, roof replacement and repairs, kitchen and bath 
upgrades, deck and porch and deck replacements and new siding and other home upgrades to 
address long-term health and safety issues. This project is a valuable use of taxpayer funds 
because The Critical Home Repair program will help to preserve affordable housing stock, 
ensure that homeowners reside in safe housing, enable seniors to age-in-place, maintain and 
increase home values and foster neighborhood stability. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

ANDY LEVIN 
Member of Congress 
 



 
 


